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Executive Meetings in Saudi Arabia and Kuwait 

 

Mr. Nakai, CEO went on a business trip to Saudi Arabia and Kuwait from 11th to 16th February 2017 to visit the 

chief oil-related entities. 

 

1. Meeting with Mr. Suleman A. Al Bargan, Executive Director, Domestic Refining & NGL Fractionation. 

Mr. Nakai visited Ras Tanura Refinery on February 12th and had a meeting with Mr. Suleman A. Al Bargan, 

Executive Director, DR& NGLF. Mr. Nakai offered to Aramco to participate in the leadership course of JCCP 

Training Program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Mr. Suleman A. Al Bargan (third from right in front line), Executive Director, DR& NGLF2.  

 

2. Meeting with Ms. Huda Al-Ghoson, Executive Director of Human Resources. 

Mr. Nakai visited Head Quarter of Saudi Armco on February 13th and had a meeting with Ms. Huda 

Al-Ghoson, Executive Director of Human Resources. Mr. Nakai offered to Aramco to participate in two 

training courses for ladies that have been launched in 2016 and strategic management course in Japan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Ms. Huda Al-Ghoson (forth from right), Executive Director of Human Resources. 
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3. Meeting with H.E. Nizar Al-Adsani, CEO, KPC 

Mr. Nakai visited KPC Head Quarter on February 14th and had a meeting with H.E. Nizar Al-Adsani, CEO. H.E.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with H.E. Nizar Al-Adsani (third from left), CEO of KPC. 

 

 

 

 

4. Meeting with Mr. Mohammad Ghazi Al-Mutairi, CEO, KNPC 

Mr. Nakai visited KNPC Head Quarter on February 15th and had a meeting with Mr. Mohammad Ghazi 

Al-Mutairi, CEO. KNPC thanked to the seminar for safety and maintenance that was held in Kuwait until 

yesterday. JCCP and KNPC decided to send feedback each other to improve this seminar for the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Mr. Mohammad Ghazi Al-Mutairi (forth from left), CEO of KNPC. 


